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April 9, 2021 
 

*** STATEMENT ***  
OFFICE OF COMMUNITY INVESTMENT AND INFRASTRUCTURE (“OCII”) 

 
San Francisco— On November 16, 2020, the United States Environmental Protection Agency 
(“EPA”) released a Parcel A Fact Sheet confirming that Bayview Hunters Point’s Parcel A is suitable 
for Residential Use. Importantly, the EPA noted that the Hunters Point Naval Shipyard Superfund 
site (HPNS) does not include Parcel A, which was historically used by the Navy for residential and 
administrative purposes.  The EPA confirmed that Parcel A is suitable for work, recreation and 
residential use.  EPA’s Parcel A Fact Sheet can be viewed at: 
https://semspub.epa.gov/work/09/100022040.pdf 
 
EPA’s mission is to protect human health and the environment. Under the Comprehensive 
Environmental Response, Compensation, and Liability Act (“CERCLA”), known also as Superfund 
CERCLA, the EPA is responsible for providing regulatory oversight of the Navy’s environmental 
clean-up work at HPNS. The Navy is the lead agency responsible for the investigation and cleanup 
of HPNS. The EPA and California (regulatory) state partners oversee and enforce Navy compliance 
with Superfund and state requirements.  
 
The Parcel A Fact Sheet also provides detailed information about retesting work currently being 
conducted at HPNS Parcel G and on-going remedial work at the former Shipyard.  
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